
Board Briefs 

Highlights from the Board Meeting of April 10, 2023 
 

 Consent Item Approved 

 Enclosure A - Trip Request 

• FBLA Students – During April 19-21, 2023, to participate in the FBLA State 
Competition and Leadership Conference in Mobile, Alabama.  Request by 
AnnaKay Holland, Sponsor.  

 
 
 
The next regular meeting will be Tuesday, April 25 at 8:00, and work session will be Monday, April 
24 at 3:30 p.m. 
 

Board Briefs is published to inform the employees of the Russellville City School System  
on the latest decisions and actions by the Russellville City Board of Education.  

Paige Bendall, Editor 


